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News and Notes from the
Deco Philes

ADSW Mourns Death
Of Anna Stout

|

i On March 4, 2003, ADSW Vice President Anna Stout lost her battle

| against cancer. The daughter of Mathilda and John Kempf, Anna is

' survived by two children, six grandchildren, and two great grandchil-
dren.

Anna twice served as ADSW Vice President and made other impor-
tant contributions to the Society. She was instrumental in securing
the National Woman's Democratic Club as the venue for the Annual
Fashion Show and also helped with preparations for the Preserva-
tion Ball. Despite her illness, Anna continued to work with Harland
Stine and Colleen Levow to procure a site for the next Preservation
Ball, now planned for the Fall.

In addition to her work with ADSW, Anna was the immediate past
president of the Woman's National Democratic Club and President
| of the American Austrian Society.

Contributions in memory of Anna may be made to the Woman'’s Na-
tional Democratic Club or the American Austrian Society.

Terry Turnipseed to Resign

ADSW President Terry Tumipseed recently announced his resigna-
tion, effective at the close of the April Board meeting, citing the de-
sire to spent more time with his two young daughters.

Terry's leadership and dedication will be sorely missed. He brought
many fresh ideas and innovations to ADSW, most recently working
tirelessly to oversee installation of an improved voice mail system.

Fortunately, Terry plans to remain on the Board in a less demanding
position.

Loard Vacancies
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With vacancies in the top two Board positions, the April Board meet-
ing promises to be challenging. A domino effect is likely as current
Board members move on to new responsibilities. In addition, sev-
eral positions on the Board remain vacant. Our greatest need at the
present is for a Fundraising Chair, but vacancies also exist for Dep-
uty Membership Chair and Deputy Programs Chair (Streamlines
editor). The positions of President and Vice President are also open
to all ADSW members. If you are interested in joining the Board,
contact Terry Turnipseed.

Partner Sought for New Art Deco Shop

Longtime ADSW member Kathleen Cassedy seeks a partner for her
new "shop" at the Antique Emporium in Annandale, Virginia (see ad
for Kat's Caboodle, selling retro, deco and antiques, in this Trans-
Lux). The shop also accepts consignments. Call 703-931-2343 or
email to katcassedy@aol.com for more info.

Chrissy Hall-Reis. Ira Raskin Join Board

Chrissy Hall-Reis was elected to the Board of Directors as Deputy
Fashion Show Chair at the March meeting. Other Fashion Show
committee members include Kathleen Cassedy, Jonathan Mazur,
and Chair Barbara Fakoury.

Ira Raskin rejoined the Board at the March meeting as Deputy Expo
Chair. His primary area of responsibility will be publicity, but Ira's
years of expertise in all things Expo are sure to come in handy in
other areas. As usual Susan Frampton will be in charge of volun-
teers during dealer setup. John Freedman has offered to coordinate
the volunteers and manage the “front office” during the Expo.

Champagne Dreview Added to Expo

In honor of its 20th anniversary, the Expo will feature a gala cham-
pagne preview Saturday evening, June 7th. Admission prices will
include complimentary champagne and hor d'oeuvres and a 2-hour
advance sale period. Arrangements are also being made for live
music in the lobby during the preview. The corks will pop at 6:30
PM; the show will open a half hour later, at 7 PM. Vintage attire is
encouraged for this special event.
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EXpo Yolunteers Needed

The Annual Exposition of the Decorative Arts (Expo) is the Art Deco
Society of Washington’s primary source of revenue. Expo revenues
support ADSW'’s preservation activities and help cover the costs of
our monthly programs, Streamlines, Trans-Lux, and the Preserva-
tion Ball.

Unlike New York’s Pier Shows and San Francisco's Art Deco to 60s
Shows, which are operated by for-profit show promoters, ADSW's
Expo is managed and operated entirely by volunteers. One hundred
percent of the “profits” from the Expo are used to support ADSW's
other activities.

While certain expenses, such as facility rental and security, are un-
avoidable, others can be minimized, or avoided altogether, if
enough people volunteer to help in the setup and operation of the
Expo. If the Expo is forced to hire staff, it reduces the funds avail-
able to mount effective campaigns to preserve Washington’s rich
Art Deco heritage.

Volunteers are needed during dealer setup on Saturday, June 7,
2003, to help check dealers in and direct them to their spaces. Vol-
unteers are not expected to assist dealers in unloading. Setup be-
gins at 7:00 A.M. and continues into the afternoon. Those who vol-
unteer to assist during setup get an opportunity to shop before the
Expo officially opens.

Volunteers are needed during the Saturday evening preview and
Sunday show hours to help sell tickets, provide directions to cus-
tomers, and sell memberships.

Servers are needed for the Saturday Evening preview to pass hors
d'oeuvres and pour champagne. Vintage attire is encouraged.

Finally, several volunteers are needed to help direct dealer traffic
after the show closes and to retrieve the signage.

To volunteer, call (202) 298-1100 and leave a voice mail message
or send an e-mail message to ArtDecoDon@aol.com
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ADril brogram:
Thursday. April 10, 2003, 6:30DpMm

An Artful Fvening at the Phillins
wargaret Bourke- White

The Photography of Design.
1927-1936

Margaret Bourke-White (1904-1971)

New Deal. Montana: Fort Peck Dam, Diversion Tunnel,
1936

Gelatin silver print

Courtesy of the Margaret Bourke-White Collection,
Syracuse University Library, Department of Special Collec-
tions.

€Margaret Bourke-White/Time Pix
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This traveling exhibition examines for the first time the works pro-
duced in the first decade of this preeminent photographer’s career.
Her striking, stylized black and white images of industrial subjects
and beautiful machines capture the Deco era unlike any other pho-
tographer. Her work ranged from the steel industry of the Midwest
to the Chrysler Building to the factories of the Soviet Union and was
celebrated in magazines such as Forfune. The exhibition features
over 150 vintage photographs by Bourke-White and will only be at
the Phillips Collection through May 11, 2003 — so don’t miss this
opportunity.

The evening begins at 6:30pm with an exclusive docent-led tour of
the exhibition, followed by a gallery talk at 7pm entitled “Over Cock-
tails: Margaret Bourke-White's Sophisticated Mix of Glamour, Pho-
tography, and Ambition.” Guests will then have a chance to social-
ize while listening to Howard Feinstein’s Jazz Piano. There is a
cash bar available, and the ticket price includes two drink tickets,
the equivalent of one glass of wine. The museum is open until
8:30pm. The Phillips Collection is located at 1600 21st Street, NW,
Washington, DC 20009 near the Dupont Circle Metro stop on the
Red line (Q Street exit). Paid parking is available. Please check the
Phillips Collection website for more information: http://www.
phillipscollection.org/html/geninfo.htmi#directions

Space is limited, so advance reservations are required. We must
receive all orders no later than April 3, one week prior to the tour.
ADSW Members $15, nonmembers $20, We will gather at the Music
Room at 6:15 p.m.

Order your tickets online at www.adsw.org or by mail.

Please include your name, address, and phone numbers with your
order so that we can mail your tickets and contact you if necessary.
Make your check payable to ADSW. If paying with Visa, Master-
card, Discover, or American Express, include your credit card num-
ber, expiration date, and signature. Send your order to:

Margaret Bourke-White Exhibition
Art Deco Society of Washington
c/o 1851 Monroe Street NW
Washington, DC 20010

Call 202-298-1100 for more information.
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APril Drogram
Tour the Restored
AFL-Silver Theatre

APt Sihvus Shmater ubabliiation i Sy Mo Extedder Perspmotive

Photo Courtesy AFI Silver Theatre and Cultural Center

Please join the Art Deco Society of Washington for an exclusive
tour of The AFI Silver Theatre and Cultural Center Friday, April 25th
at 6:00 pm. Ray Barry, who has been with the project on AFl's be-
half for five years, will be our tour guide. The AF| Silver Theatre and
Cultural Center is anchored by the long-awaited rehabilitation of
noted architect John Eberson's historic 1938 Silver Theatre. In ad-
dition to the beautifully and accurately restored theatre, the 49,000
square foot complex features two other theatres, a cafe, a film-
based retail outlet, office and meeting space, and reception and ex-
hibit areas. It will be a state-of-the-art education and cultural center.
Visit http://www.afi.com/Silver/about.asp for more information about
the center.

The AFI Silver Theatre and Cultural Center is located in downtown
Silver Spring, Maryland, at 8633 Colesville Road (between Georgia
Avenue and Fenton Street). Conveniently located, the AFI| Silver is







